
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Susan 

Damian Sharp 
19 October 2010 17:03 
Susan Clark 
RE: INTC 549 - letter queried at correspondence review 

CEC has agreed to fund this in as much as they have agreed to fund any change due to additional CEC requirements. 
Andy Conway has persistently made the point that CEC doesn't have additional budgets and that they are liable for 

costs on the tram over £545m. 

We are tracking such changes carefully and ensuring CEC is aware of them before issuing them to BSC. We are also 
putting them all through Change Panel. Change Panel has now agreed this TNC should issue. 

Damian 

From: Susan Clark 
Sent: 19 October 2010 13:37 
To: Damian Sharp 
Subject: RE: INTC 549 - letter queried at correspondence review 

Damian 

Remove the first sentence of the last paragraph. 

Have CEC agreed to fund this change? 

Susan 

Susan Clark 
Deputy Project Director 

Edinburgh Trams 
Citypoint 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5HD 

Tel: (+44) (0)1 
Mobile: (+44) (0) 
Email: susan.clark@tie.ltd.uk 

Moving our Capital to a greener future 

Find us online (click below): 
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From: Damian Sharp 
Sent: 19 October 2010 11:52 
To: Susan Clark 
Subject: FW: INTC 549 - letter queried at correspondence review 

Susan 

CEC00135898 0001 



BSC has already told us this is a Change through raising INTC 549. We need to enclose the tie Notice of Change now 

in accordance with the contract so the second sentence of the last paragraph needs to stay. 

The purpose of the first sentence of the last paragraph is to limit the precedent value of this letter. BSC persistently 

argues that CEC is late in raising an issue and so it is a change. Our general position is that it is for BSC to get it right 

and it doesn't matter when CEC notices that it hasn't. In this instance CEC has signed off the drawings through the 

Close Report and then reopened the issue through a different section. We are only accepting that this is a change 

because of those specific circumstances. We can always argue this later if we need to. 

Please advise if you wish to include or omit the first sentence of the last para in light of my explanation for it being 

there. 

Damian 

From: Roxanne Nicol 
Sent: 15 October 2010 14:24 
To: Damian Sharp 
Subject: Letters 

Damian, 

Please see attached letters that came out today's review panel with their comments on them. 

Please let me know when they are OK to go. 

Thanks 

Roxanne Nicol 
lnfraco Administrator 

Edinburgh Trams 
9 Lochside Avenue 
Edinburgh Park 
Edinburgh EH12 9DJ 

Tel: (+44) (0) 
Email: Roxanne.Nicol@tie.ltd.uk 

Find us online (click below): 

CEC00135898 0002 


